
                                                                                                          Two Rivers Federation  
Bishops Tawton Primary School 

 
Phone: 01271 343002  

         Email: admin@bishopstawton-primary.org 
Website: www.bishopstawtonprimary.devon.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 

 
                     
 
 
 
 

 

 
12.7.2024  

 

Exmoor home learning  

This week we have been creating our own leaflets all about the ancient and modern Olympic 

games. In maths, we have been adding and subtracting fractions and the year 5’s have been 

converting mixed number and improper fractions. In art, we have been creating collages 

inspired by different Olympic sports.  

 

Home learning 

Art  

In preparation for art week, research any famous buildings or structures for Britain, for 

example big ben, and draw them. 

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for a least five minutes every day. The children will be 

bringing their new journal home this week, so each of their reads can be recorded.  

 

Times table rockstars 

Keep practicing your times tables on times table rock stars so that you are ready when we 

start having competitions between classes! We expect you to be doing this for five minutes 

every day.    
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